
2~111,
r 1 : \, 8\ A~20¤Emb.-e,cia,I f
THE WHITE HOUSE F PM ft

91 1 Vir -Cd>21-54

~<23/ ¥9-r«r~~-~ -- I *40 1

14 SEP 40/

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

September 14, 1964

Dear Dr• Garcia:

The President has asked me to
thank you for your letter about your
recent visit here. He assures you he
was pleased to see you and also to s end
you the pictures you mentioned. de has
noted what you say about your visit with
Sargent Shriver and the offer to be of
service through the American GI Forum in
connection with the Poverty Program.

it is encouraging to the
President to have your warm expressions
of friendship. He sends you his best
wishes.

Sincerel

Arthur C P ry,
Assis~~

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas


